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"l have made a report to the Police regarding matters that have come to light in recent weeks and in the course of my review, into the abuse
perpetrated by John Smyth. | have subsequently passed extensive information to them in relation to this matter. This necessary development is
in line with my obligations set out in the terms of reference for the review and in UK law and is therefore unavoidable. This impacts on the
planned timescale for completion of the review, and | am aware from my regular contact with victims, of the distress that this is likely to cause

them, their families, and others affected by this case. A further update on this will be provided as soon as is possible".

Keith Makin, independent reviewer

The National Safeguarding Team has arranged continued support for victims through Nina Tanner, a specialist Independent Sexual Violence
Advisor (ISVA). The formerly named Splitz organisation have changed their name to FearFree but still provide the same service to victim and
survivors. Nina remains the independent lead for support for the victims of John Smyth and fulfils the same role as before. If you need support,
she can be contacted on Nina.Tanner@fearfree.org.uk or on 07825 741751. If you have been affected by this latest update and need support,

please do contact Nina.
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